
MINUTES	
VINTAGE	CORVETTES	OF	SOUTHERN	CALIFORNIA	
	
October	5,	2024	12:10	pm				Conejo	Creek	North	–	Willow	Blend	Area,	Thousand	
Oaks	
_________________________________________________________________________________________________	
	
NEW	BUSINESS	
	
Kurt	welcomed	everyone	to	the	picnic.		Birthdays	for	the	month	of	October	were	
announced.		New	member	Chris	Roth	was	introduced.			Upcoming	car	show	dates	
and	locations	were	discussed.	
	
Nanci	Braunschweiger	called	for	nomination	for	the	board	of	directors	for	2025	to	
begin.		Nanci	read	from	the	list	of	director’s	positions.		All	positions	were	open.		
Attached	is	the	current	list,	as	provided,	from	the	picnic.		Elections	will	be	held	at	the	
November	9th	meeting,	if	necessary.			Nominations	are	still	open.	
	
OLD	BUSINESS	
Minutes	were	provided	via	email	to	the	membership.		Kurt	called	for	a	motion	to	
approve.		Motion	passed.	
	
AROUND	THE	BOARD	
	
	
President,	Kurt	Statts:			
Vice	President,	Spencer	Hoglund:			
Secretary,	Sheri	Dixon:			
Treasurer,	Loretta	L’Oddo:			
Membership,	Jerry	Miller:	
Event	Director,	David	Cervelli:		Nov	9th,	Tune-in	
Product	Director,	Nanci	Braunschweiger:	new	merchandise	was	presented	at	the	
picnic	and	several	members	purchased	new	attire.		Flyer	for	the	holiday	party	was	
emailed	out	and	several	checks	were	collected	at	the	picnic.		Tickets	for	the	holiday	
party	are	$60.00	per	person.	The	event	is	at	the	Tierra	Rejada	Gold	Club	and	the	
menu	will	be	an	Italian	buffet	and	a	no-host	bar.		The	venue	is	very	excited	to	have	
us	back	and	will	allow	us	to	have	a	half	hour	before	the	event	starts,	to	park	our	
corvettes.		Venue	is	available	for	our	group	for	five	hours.		5:00	–	10:00	pm.	
Webmaster,	Paul	Pollock:		
Museum	Ambassador,	Clyde	Shaffer:		
Historian,	Vicki	Ryia:	
Sergeant	at	Arms,	Bob	Stanton:	
Newsletter	Editor,	Brian	Boals:	
	
	
ANNOUNCEMENTS	
_________________________________________________________________________________________________	



	
MEETING	ADJOURNED			12:30			
_________________________________________________________________________________________________	
	
Submitted	By:			Sheri	Dixon				VCSC	Secretary	
Minutes	were	a	combine	recording	from	Kurt,	Nanci	and	David.	
Thank	you	for	contributing	to	the	minutes,	as	I	was	not	in	attendance.	
	
	
	


